

Show Some Christmas Kindness!

Create a Grinch bulletin board and ask the students to do kind acts, write them on the hearts and add them to the bulletin board. As the kind deeds grow, so does the Grinch's heart.

- 1. Use <u>Grinch Template</u> to make the Grinch the size needed for your bulletin board.
- 2. You can use real Christmas balls on your bulletin board or you can use the template provided here. You can make the balls the appropriate size for your bulletin board
- 3. Use the heart template to print hearts on red paper. Cut them out and provide a box of them close to your bulletin board so the students have access to them as they do kind acts. Have the students do an act of kindness, write it on a heart, and add it to the bulletin board when completed.
- 4. Any size letters can be used or you can use the letter template provided.
- 5. As the number of kind acts grows on the bulletin board, you can increase the size of the Grinch's heart.